
           

     THE PRESIDENT 

            OF THE 

GENERAL ASSEMBLY 

 

25 August 2020 

 

Subject: Forwarding Updates to Draft Resolution of the Ad Hoc Working Group on 

Revitalization of the Work of the General Assembly 

Excellency, 

I have the honour to forward herewith, letter from H. E. Martha Ama Akyaa 

Pobee, Permanent Representative of Ghana; and H. E. Michal Mlynar, Permanent 

Representative of Slovakia, co-facilitators of the Ad Hoc Working Group (AHWG) on 

the Revitalization of the Work of the General Assembly. The letter conveys updates to 

the draft resolution earlier circulated by the AHWG (clean copy), along with amended 

copy (showing track changes) to indicate where changes have been made to reflect input 

from Member States. The document will be considered at the meeting of the AHWG 

tomorrow, Wednesday 26 August 2020. 

I avail myself of this opportunity to express solidarity with Member States who 

are fighting COVID-19 and extend my sincere condolences for their loss. 

Please accept, Excellency, the assurances of my highest consideration. 

         

Tijjani Muhammad-Bande 

 

 

All Permanent Representatives and 

Permanent Observers to the United Nations 

New York 
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PERMANENT MISSION OF THE REPUBLIC OF GHANA 
                       TO THE UNITED NATIONS 

 

 

New York, 25th August 2020 

 

Excellency, 

We are writing to you in our capacity as Co-Chairs of the Ad Hoc Working Group on the 
Revitalization of the Work of the General Assembly (AHWG). 
 
Please find attached the updated draft resolution on the revitalization of the work of the General 
Assembly, based on the opinions and views of Member States expressed during the first informal 
meeting on Monday, 24th August 2020.  
 
The final informal meeting on fine-tuning the enclosed draft resolution will be held on 
Wednesday, 26 August 2020 at 3.00 p.m. virtually. More details on the technical aspects 
of the meeting (registration link, dial-in details) will be provided by the UN Secretariat shortly.  
 
We are looking forward to your continued active participation in the process.  

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 

 
 
                  Martha Ama Akyaa Pobee                                                   Michal Mlynár 
           Ambassador                       Ambassador  
         Permanent Representative of Ghana             Permanent Representative of Slovakia 
         to the United Nations     to the United Nations 
 
 
 
 
All Permanent Representatives and 
Permanent Observers to the United Nations 
New York 


